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Important Reminder: School Closed on July 4th, 

Happy Independence Day!! 

“Therefore welcome one another as Christ has welcomed you, for the glory of God.” 

Romans 15:7 

We are so blessed to have all of you joining us for a wonderful summer here at FCS Preschool. 

This newsletter will support you in feeling orientated to the “happenings” here during our summer 

program. Please review the companion document, Summer Fun & create a Parents Web account 

to see our calendar and to ensure you are receiving all current information. 

FCS Early Education School Rules 

All teachers, families, & children work together to reinforce our 

school rules everyday while on the FCS Campus and at home. 

We are KIND, We are SAFE, We are RESPECTFUL 

These rules are BIG ideas that require partnership between 

school and home to ensure that children begin to develop an 

understanding of their civic duty in the world around them.  

You can help by joining us in catching  your child following these 

rules with a high five, or simple verbal acknowledgement. “You 

are being safe when we hold hands in the parking lot.”  

Every positive reinforcement helps define these big concepts, 

and impacts positive behavior in all arenas.  

Developing consistent and healthy routines for a positive school experience: 

Creating a predictable routine that includes healthy mealtimes, sleep routines that provide the 

preschooler between 10-12 hours of sleep a day, and staying home when sick, can positively 

impact both your child’s access to learning, brain development, and behavior.  



Teacher weekly curriculum activities and  specific 

classroom news is provided to families for the 

following week every Friday via email. 

THIS WEEK AT SCHOOL 

Hot Days 

at School 
Summer necessities: 

1.Parents will need to 

apply sunscreen each 

morning for AM Outdoors. Teachers will re-apply 

before PM Outdoors. Sunscreen at school requires a 

Sunscreen Permission Slip from the Early Education 

Office.  

2. Be sure to provide a labeled water bottle and hat 

for your child’s protection. 

3.Outdoor Play Schedules: The Director monitors 

the weather conditions, for both heat and weather 

quality. Children will have indoor play as needed. 

Outdoor play schedules have been modified to beat 

the heat, and allow children to play outdoors when 

possible.  

Pedestrian Safety 

For safety purposes, please park in the area 

designated for preschool parents or the  parking lot 

with the flagpole.  As you are required to accompany 

your child safely to their teacher, parking in the drop

-off zone is strictly prohibited. After exiting your car, 

hold hands with your child at all times! Model 

parking lot safety for your child 

by using pedestrian walkways 

and following directions of lot 

attendants. 

Please read the companion 

document, Summer Fun  for 

special event dates & times! 

如果您已经签退了您的孩子离开，请您立即离开学校校园。 

请不要让您的孩子在操场上玩耍，谢谢你保护我们学校的安

全！  

If you have checked your child out YOU MUST  leave 

the school campus immediately.  Please do not allow 

your child to play on the playground as this is a liabil-

ity issue.  Parents always be aware of the children 

around you when you are exiting the preschool. Nev-

er let a child out of a gate who is not your own. Al-

ways make sure the gate is closed behind you. If you 

think a child is not where they are supposed to be, 

tell the closest teacher you see. Thank you for part-

nering with us to keep all of our students safe.  

It is a Community Care Licensing requirement to sign

-in and sign-out your child with full signature, and 

time daily by 9:00 AM, and by 6:00PM.  Inform any-

one who may pick up your child to do so as well. 

There is a fee when a signature is missed or when 

you drop off after 9:00 AM as your child’s safety is of 

utmost importance. 

We recommend being at school by 8:45 AM, and 

picking-up by 5:45 PM or  sooner to have plenty of 

time for pick-up and drop-off.  


